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Comments: This project needs to be turned down. The social and economic, and impact of this project on the
local environment will change Holland Lake area and it will never be the same. A project of this size will need to
operate 365 days a year in order to survive. Once in operation only rich out of state individuals will be their sole
customers. Locals will be priced out, will not be able to afford the costs. Currently summer use of the Holland
Lake camping sites are reserved by out-of-state users. Locals can not compete.

The increased use of the lake waters will be unacceptable. When at the lake this summer, there were numerous
wave runners resulting in conflict with boaters. Speed on the water is what they were all about.

The attraction of the area is the 'lake'. The lake is small in size with close quarter operations necessary. Many
individuals that will use the new proposed complex will bring their own boats or want to rent the same from the
facility.

Ground water needs for such a facility are quite large. Especially requirement for 'green’ grass.

Looking back, Chet Huntley sold out Montana for a few dollars. Since then, the rest of us had paid dearly.
Don't forget the increase in local property taxes. Locals will not be able to live in the valley any longer.

The locals currently are wanting a 25mph on the lake.

Please turn this project down, and tell the developers 'NO, AND HELL NO'!



